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He developed a friendship with John Adams that survived the Revolutionary War
personally but not politically. He thrived in his chosen profession taking up the
art of the publicist in the service of his King. He wrote pamphlets, open letters,
and newspapers columns under the pseudonyms of "Philanthrop" and "Philalethes."
Sewell sought to avoid confrontation with his revolutionary friends and while
remaining independent in his appointed posts, but was trapped in the political
hierarch of colonial Massachusetts. Unnerved by the Boston Massacre, Sewall
retired to the country in order to avoid prosecuting the British soldiers
involved. When the Revolution began in earnest, Sewall took refuge in England,
confident that a quick British victory would return him to Massachusetts. The last
twenty years of his life were a sustained tragedy of being snubbed by the English,
exhausted finances and declining physical and mental health.
The Founding Fathers Reconsidered R. B. Bernstein 2009-05-05 Here is a vividly
written and compact overview of the brilliant, flawed, and quarrelsome group of
lawyers, politicians, merchants, military men, and clergy known as the "Founding
Fathers"--who got as close to the ideal of the Platonic "philosopher-kings" as
American or world history has ever seen. In The Founding Fathers Reconsidered, R.
B. Bernstein reveals Washington, Franklin, Jefferson, Adams, Hamilton, and the
other founders not as shining demigods but as imperfect human beings--people much
like us--who nevertheless achieved political greatness. They emerge here as men
who sought to transcend their intellectual world even as they were bound by its
limits, men who strove to lead the new nation even as they had to defer to the
great body of the people and learn with them the possibilities and limitations of
politics. Bernstein deftly traces the dynamic forces that molded these men and
their contemporaries as British colonists in North America and as intellectual
citizens of the Atlantic civilization's Age of Enlightenment. He analyzes the
American Revolution, the framing and adoption of state and federal constitutions,
and the key concepts and problems--among them independence, federalism, equality,
slavery, and the separation of church and state--that both shaped and
circumscribed the founders' achievements as the United States sought its place in
the world.
Signing Their Lives Away Denise Kiernan 2010-08-01 An entertaining and essential
collection of stories about the surprising and strange fates of the fifty-six
Founding Fathers who signed the Declaration of Independence. Now in paperback with
a brand-new cover, the wildly successful Signing Their Lives Away tells the untold
stories of the signers of the Declaration of Independence. In the summer of 1776,
a group of 56 men risked their lives and livelihood to defy King George III and
sign the Declaration of Independence—yet how many of them do we remember? Signing
Their Lives Away introduces readers to the eclectic group of statesmen, soldiers,
slaveholders, and scoundrels who signed this historic document—and the many
strange fates that awaited them. To wit: • The Signer Who Was Poisoned By His
Nephew • The Signer Who Was Killed In a Duel • The Signer Who Went to Prison • The
Signer Who Was Lost at Sea • The Signer Who Achieved Fame as a Brewer Complete
with portraits of every signatory, Signing Their Lives Away provides an
entertaining and enlightening narrative for students, history buffs, politicos,
and Hamilton fans alike.
The Founders' Key Dr. Larry Arnn 2013-10-08 Today the integrity and unity of the
Declaration of Independence and the Constitution are under attack by the
Progressive political movement. And yet, writes Larry P. Arnn: “The words of the
Declaration of Independence ring across the ages. The arrangements of the
Constitution have a way of organizing our actions so as to produce certain
desirable results, and they have done this more reliably than any governing
instrument in the history of man. Connect these arrangements to the beauty of the
Declaration and one has something inspiring and commanding.” From Chapter 2, The
Founders’ Key Dr. Arnn, president of Hillsdale College, reveals this integral
unity of the Declaration and the Constitution. Together, they form the pillars
upon which the liberties and rights of the American people stand. United, they
have guided history’s first self-governing nation, forming our government under
certain universal and eternal principles. Unfortunately, the effort to redefine
government to reflect “the changing and growing social order” has gone very far
toward success. Politicians such as Franklin Roosevelt found ways to condemn and
discard the Constitution and to redefine the Declaration to justify government
without limit. As a result, both documents have been weakened, their influence
diminished, and their meaning obscured—paving the way for the modern
administrative state, unaccountable to the will of the people. The Founders’ Key
is a powerful call to rediscover the connection between these two mighty
documents, and thereby restore our political faith and revive our free
institutions.
Five Smooth Stones Ann Fairbairn 1969
America's Constitution Akhil Reed Amar 2012-02-29 In America’s Constitution, one
of this era’s most accomplished constitutional law scholars, Akhil Reed Amar,
gives the first comprehensive account of one of the world’s great political texts.
Incisive, entertaining, and occasionally controversial, this “biography” of
America’s framing document explains not only what the Constitution says but also
why the Constitution says it. We all know this much: the Constitution is neither
immutable nor perfect. Amar shows us how the story of this one relatively compact
document reflects the story of America more generally. (For example, much of the
Constitution, including the glorious-sounding “We the People,” was lifted from
existing American legal texts, including early state constitutions.) In short, the
Constitution was as much a product of its environment as it was a product of its
individual creators’ inspired genius. Despite the Constitution’s flaws, its role
in guiding our republic has been nothing short of amazing. Skillfully placing the
document in the context of late-eighteenth-century American politics, America’s
Constitution explains, for instance, whether there is anything in the Constitution
that is unamendable; the reason America adopted an electoral college; why a
president must be at least thirty-five years old; and why–for now, at least–only
those citizens who were born under the American flag can become president. From
his unique perspective, Amar also gives us unconventional wisdom about the
Constitution and its significance throughout the nation’s history. For one thing,
we see that the Constitution has been far more democratic than is conventionally
understood. Even though the document was drafted by white landholders, a
remarkably large number of citizens (by the standards of 1787) were allowed to
vote up or down on it, and the document’s later amendments eventually extended the
vote to virtually all Americans. We also learn that the Founders’ Constitution was
far more slavocratic than many would acknowledge: the “three fifths” clause gave
the South extra political clout for every slave it owned or acquired. As a result,
slaveholding Virginians held the presidency all but four of the Republic’s first

Infant Jesus of Prague Ludvik Nemec 1978 The Infant Jesus of Prague from Catholic
Book Publishing is a glorious booklet designed to increase the love offered to the
Divine Infant and encourage more Catholics to venerate the Infant Jesus. This
perennial favorite, with a wonderfully illustrated flexible cover, is an excellent
resource for all who wish to enhance their devotion or learn more about the Infant
Jesus of Prague.There are an infinite number of prayers, novenas;aspirations for
children, parents and a varied list of needs that can be said daily or whenever
you have a few minutes.
Colonial America Alan Taylor 2013 In this Very Short Introduction, Alan Taylor
presents the current scholarly understanding of colonial America to a broader
audience. He focuses on the transatlantic and a transcontinental perspective,
examining the interplay of Europe, Africa, and the Americas through the flows of
goods, people, plants, animals, capital, and ideas.
Two Revolutions and the Constitution James D R Philips 2021-04-15 How and why did
Americans conceive a republic built on individual liberty, in an era or oppressive
monarchies? The author explores the origins of the rights and liberties which the
Constitution protects. He tells the story of the revolutionary journey from
British colonies to a nation with the world's first written Constitution.
Madison's Gift David O. Stewart 2015-02-10 An award-winning historian highlights
the life and contributions of the occasionally overlooked Founding Father,
describing Madison's push for the Constitutional Convention and his co-authoring
of the Federalist Papers, as well as his founding of the nation's first political
party. By the author of The Summer of 1787. Includes two maps.
The Last Empress Anchee Min 2011-12-01 At the end of the nineteenth century China
is rocked by foreign attacks and local rebellions. The only constant is the power
wielded by one woman, Tzu Hsi, also known as Empress Orchid, who must face the
perilous condition of her empire and devastating personal losses. In this sequel
to the bestselling Empress Orchid, Anchee Min brings to life one of the most
important figures in Chinese history, a very human leader who sacrifices all she
has to protect both those she loves and her doomed empire.
The Words We Live By Linda R. Monk 2015-08-11 THE WORDS WE LIVE BY takes an
entertaining and informative look at America's most important historical document,
now with discussions on new rulings on hot button issues such as immigration, gay
marriage, gun control, and affirmative action. In THE WORDS WE LIVE BY, Linda Monk
probes the idea that the Constitution may seem to offer cut-and-dried answers to
questions regarding personal rights, but the interpretations of this hallowed
document are nearly infinite. For example, in the debate over gun control, does
"the right of the people to bear arms" as stated in the Second Amendment pertain
to individual citizens or regulated militias? What do scholars say? Should the
Internet be regulated and censored, or does this impinge on the freedom of speech
as defined in the First Amendment? These and other issues vary depending on the
interpretation of the Constitution. Through entertaining and informative
annotations, THE WORDS WE LIVE BY offers a new way of looking at the Constitution.
Its pages reflect a critical, respectful and appreciative look at one of history's
greatest documents. THE WORDS WE LIVE BY is filled with a rich and engaging
historical perspective along with enough surprises and fascinating facts and
illustrations to prove that your Constitution is a living--and entertaining-document. Updated now for the first time, THE WORDS WE LIVE BY continues to take
an entertaining and informative look at America's most important historical
document, now with discussions on new rulings on hot button issues such as
immigration, gay marriage, and affirmative action.
A Sovereign People Carol Berkin 2017-05-02 How George Washington, Alexander
Hamilton, and John Adams navigated the nation through four major crises and caused
the first stirrings of American nationalism Today the United States is the
dominant power in world affairs, and that status seems assured. Yet in the decade
following the ratification of the Constitution, the republic's existence was
contingent and fragile, challenged by domestic rebellions, foreign interference,
and the always-present danger of collapse into mob rule. Carol Berkin reveals that
the nation survived almost entirely due to the actions of the Federalist
leadership-George Washington, Alexander Hamilton, and John Adams. Reacting to
successive crises, they extended the power of the federal government and fended
off foreign attempts to subvert American sovereignty. As Berkin argues, the result
was a spike in nationalism, as ordinary citizens began to identify with their
nation first, their home states second. While the Revolution freed the states and
the Constitution linked them as never before, this landmark work shows that it was
the Federalists who transformed the states into an enduring nation.
America's Women Gail Collins 2009-10-13 Rich in detail, filled with fascinating
characters, and panoramic in its sweep, this magnificent, comprehensive work tells
for the first time the complete story of the American woman from the Pilgrims to
the 21st-century In this sweeping cultural history, Gail Collins explores the
transformations, victories, and tragedies of women in America over the past 300
years. As she traces the role of females from their arrival on the Mayflower
through the 19th century to the feminist movement of the 1970s and today, she
demonstrates a boomerang pattern of participation and retreat. In some periods,
women were expected to work in the fields and behind the barricades—to colonize
the nation, pioneer the West, and run the defense industries of World War II. In
the decades between, economic forces and cultural attitudes shunted them back into
the home, confining them to the role of moral beacon and domestic goddess. Told
chronologically through the compelling true stories of individuals whose lives,
linked together, provide a complete picture of the American woman’s experience,
Untitled is a landmark work and major contribution for us all.
The great republic 1891
Life on the Edge James C. Dobson 2010-12-22 As a young adult, you will face
crucial questions about identity, education, marriage, career, God's will, and
much more. Some of the most dramatic and permanent changes in life will occur
during the “critical decade”—those ten years between 16 and 26. Are you prepared
to make the right choices? You can be. Like a trusted friend who understands, Dr.
James Dobson candidly addresses the issues that today's young adults face. In his
warm, conversational style, he reveals principles to help you make right choices
and get the direction you need in order to look forward to a bright and successful
future.
Jonathan Sewall; Odyssey of an American Loyalist Carol Berkin 1974-01-01 This
study of Jonathan Sewall, an aristocratic Boston Loyalist, tells the compelling
story of the passions and paradoxes of a country in the throes of the Revolution.
Born into a bankrupt branch of a prominent Massachusetts family in 1728, Sewall
was educated at Harvard and, after a brief stint teaching school, went into law.
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thirty-six years, and proslavery forces eventually came to dominate much of the
federal government prior to Lincoln’s election. Ambitious, even-handed, eminently
accessible, and often surprising, America’s Constitution is an indispensable work,
bound to become a standard reference for any student of history and all citizens
of the United States.
A Brilliant Solution Carol Berkin 2003-10-20 Historian Carol Berkin's A Brilliant
Solution: Inventing the American Constitution is a rich narrative portrait of
post-revolutionary America and the men who shaped its political future. "Just as
the Constitution was a brilliant solution to the problems of the 1780s, Carol
Berkin's book is a brilliant account of the making of that constitution. Written
with great verve and clarity, it nicely captures all the contingency and
unpredictability in the framing of the Constitution."—Pulitzer Prize-winning
author Gordon S. Wood Though the American Revolution is widely recognized as our
nation's founding story, the years immediately following the war — when our
government was a disaster and the country was in a terrible crisis — were in fact
the most crucial in establishing the country's independence. The group of men who
traveled to Philadelphia in the summer of 1787 had no idea what kind of history
their meeting would make. But all their ideas, arguments, and compromises — from
the creation of the Constitution itself, article by article, to the insistence
that it remain a living, evolving document — laid the foundation for a government
that has surpassed the founders' greatest hopes. Revisiting all the original
historical documents of the period and drawing from her deep knowledge of
eighteenth-century politics, Carol Berkin opens up the hearts and minds of
America's founders, revealing the issues they faced, the times they lived in, and
their humble expectations of success.
Revolutionaries Jack Rakove 2010-05-11 “[A] wide-ranging and nuanced group
portrait of the Founding Fathers” by a Pulitzer Prize winner (The New Yorker). In
the early 1770s, the men who invented America were living quiet, provincial lives
in the rustic backwaters of the New World, devoted to family and the private
pursuit of wealth and happiness. None set out to become “revolutionary.” But when
events in Boston escalated, they found themselves thrust into a crisis that moved
quickly from protest to war. In Revolutionaries, a Pulitzer Prize–winning
historian shows how the private lives of these men were suddenly transformed into
public careers—how Washington became a strategist, Franklin a pioneering cultural
diplomat, Madison a sophisticated constitutional thinker, and Hamilton a brilliant
policymaker. From the Boston Tea Party to the First Continental Congress, from
Trenton to Valley Forge, from the ratification of the Constitution to the disputes
that led to our two-party system, Rakove explores the competing views of politics,
war, diplomacy, and society that shaped our nation. We see the founders before
they were fully formed leaders, as ordinary men who became extraordinary, altered
by history. “[An] eminently readable account of the men who led the Revolution,
wrote the Constitution and persuaded the citizens of the thirteen original states
to adopt it.” —San Francisco Chronicle “Superb . . . a distinctive, fresh
retelling of this epochal tale . . . Men like John Dickinson, George Mason, and
Henry and John Laurens, rarely leading characters in similar works, put in strong
appearances here. But the focus is on the big five: Washington, Franklin, John
Adams, Jefferson, and Hamilton. Everyone interested in the founding of the U.S.
will want to read this book.” —Publishers Weekly, starred review
Making America: A History of the United States, Volume I: To 1877 Carol Berkin
2014-01-01 Shaped with a clear political chronology, MAKING AMERICA reflects the
variety of individual experiences and cultures that comprise American society. The
book's clear and helpful presentation speaks directly to students, sparking their
curiosity and inviting them to “do history” as well as read about it. For
instructors whose classrooms mirror the diversity of today's college students, the
strongly chronological narrative, together with visuals and an integrated program
of learning and teaching aids, makes the historical content vivid and
comprehensible to students at all levels of preparedness. Available in the
following split options: MAKING AMERICA, Seventh Edition (Chapters 1-29), ISBN:
978-1-285-19479-0; Volume I: To 1877 (Chapters 1-15), ISBN: 978-1-285-19480-6;
Volume II: Since 1865 (Chapters 15-29), ISBN: 978-1-285-19481-3. Important Notice:
Media content referenced within the product description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook version.
1877 Michael A. Bellesiles 2010-08-10 “[A] powerful examination of a nation trying
to make sense of the complex changes and challenges of the post–Civil War era.”
—Carol Berkin, author of A Brilliant Solution: Inventing the American Constitution
In 1877—a decade after the Civil War—not only was the United States gripped by a
deep depression, but the country was also in the throes of nearly unimaginable
violence and upheaval, marking the end of the brief period known as Reconstruction
and reestablishing white rule across the South. In the wake of the contested
presidential election of 1876, white supremacist mobs swept across the South,
killing and driving out the last of the Reconstruction state governments. A strike
involving millions of railroad workers turned violent as it spread from coast to
coast, and for a moment seemed close to toppling the nation’s economic structure.
Celebrated historian Michael A. Bellesiles reveals that the fires of that fated
year also fueled a hothouse of cultural and intellectual innovation. He relates
the story of 1877 not just through dramatic events, but also through the lives of
famous and little-known Americans alike. “A superb and troubling book about the
soul of Modern America.” —William Deverell, director of the Huntington-USC
Institute on California and the West “A bold, insightful book, richly researched,
and fast paced . . . Bellesiles vividly portrays on a single canvas the violent
confrontations in 1877.” —Alfred F. Young, coeditor of Revolutionary Founders:
Rebels, Radicals, and Reformers in the Making of the Nation “[A] wonderful read
that is sure to appeal to those interested in the challenges of creating a
post–Civil War society.” —Choice
Jefferson and Hamilton John Ferling 2014-10-07 A spellbinding history of the epic
rivalry that shaped our republic: Thomas Jefferson, Alexander Hamilton, and their
competing visions for America.
Decision in Philadelphia Christopher Collier 2012-05-01 Fifty-five men met in
Philadelphia in 1787 to write a document that would create a country and change a
world: the Constitution. Here is a remarkable rendering of that fateful time, told
with humanity and humor. Decision in Philadelphia is the best popular history of
the Constitutional Convention; in it, the life and times of eighteenth century
America not only come alive, but the very human qualities of the men who framed
the document are brought provocatively into focus-casting many of the Founding
Fathers in a new light. A celebration of how and why our Constitution came into
being, Decision in Philadelphia is also a testament of the American spirit at its
finest.
Shays's Rebellion Leonard L. Richards 2014-11-29 During the bitter winter of
1786-87, Daniel Shays, a modest farmer and Revolutionary War veteran, and his
compatriot Luke Day led an unsuccessful armed rebellion against the state of
Massachusetts. Their desperate struggle was fueled by the injustice of a
regressive tax system and a conservative state government that seemed no better
than British colonial rule. But despite the immediate failure of this local callto-arms in the Massachusetts countryside, the event fundamentally altered the
course of American history. Shays and his army of four thousand rebels so shocked
the young nation's governing elite—even drawing the retired General George
Washington back into the service of his country—that ultimately the Articles of
Confederation were discarded in favor of a new constitution, the very document
that has guided the nation for more than two hundred years, and brought closure to
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the American Revolution. The importance of Shays's Rebellion has never been fully
appreciated, chiefly because Shays and his followers have always been viewed as a
small group of poor farmers and debtors protesting local civil authority. In
Shays's Rebellion: The American Revolution's Final Battle, Leonard Richards
reveals that this perception is misleading, that the rebellion was much more
widespread than previously thought, and that the participants and their supporters
actually represented whole communities—the wealthy and the poor, the influential
and the weak, even members of some of the best Massachusetts families. Through
careful examination of contemporary records, including a long-neglected but
invaluable list of the participants, Richards provides a clear picture of the
insurgency, capturing the spirit of the rebellion, the reasons for the revolt, and
its long-term impact on the participants, the state of Massachusetts, and the
nation as a whole. Shays's Rebellion, though seemingly a local affair, was the
revolution that gave rise to modern American democracy.
Revolutionary Mothers Carol Berkin 2007-12-18 The American Revolution was a homefront war that brought scarcity, bloodshed, and danger into the life of every
American. In this groundbreaking history, Carol Berkin shows us how women played a
vital role throughout the conflict. The women of the Revolution were most active
at home, organizing boycotts of British goods, raising funds for the fledgling
nation, and managing the family business while struggling to maintain a modicum of
normalcy as husbands, brothers and fathers died. Yet Berkin also reveals that it
was not just the men who fought on the front lines, as in the story of Margaret
Corbin, who was crippled for life when she took her husband’s place beside a
cannon at Fort Monmouth. This incisive and comprehensive history illuminates a
fascinating and unknown side of the struggle for American independence.
The American Political Tradition and the Men who Made it Richard Hofstadter 1989 A
revised edition of the clasic study of American politics from the Founding Fathers
to FDR.
The Bill of Rights Carol Berkin 2015-05-05 “Narrative, celebratory history at its
purest” (Publishers Weekly)—the real story of how the Bill of Rights came to be: a
vivid account of political strategy, big egos, and the partisan interests that set
the terms of the ongoing contest between the federal government and the states.
Those who argue that the Bill of Rights reflects the founding fathers’ “original
intent” are wrong. The Bill of Rights was actually a brilliant political act
executed by James Madison to preserve the Constitution, the federal government,
and the latter’s authority over the states. In the skilled hands of award-winning
historian Carol Berkin, the story of the founders’ fight over the Bill of Rights
comes alive in a drama full of partisanship, clashing egos, and cunning
manipulation. In 1789, the nation faced a great divide around a question still
unanswered today: should broad power and authority reside in the federal
government or should it reside in state governments? The Bill of Rights, from
protecting religious freedom to the people’s right to bear arms, was a political
ploy first and a matter of principle second. The truth of how and why Madison came
to devise this plan, the debates it caused in the Congress, and its ultimate
success is more engrossing than any of the myths that shroud our national
beginnings. The debate over the Bill of Rights still continues through many
Supreme Court decisions. By pulling back the curtain on the short-sighted and
self-interested intentions of the founding fathers, Berkin reveals the anxiety
many felt that the new federal government might not survive—and shows that the
true “original intent” of the Bill of Rights was simply to oppose the
Antifederalists who hoped to diminish the government’s powers. This book is “a
highly readable American history lesson that provides a deeper understanding of
the Bill of Rights, the fears that generated it, and the miracle of the
amendments” (Kirkus Reviews).
The Dig John Preston 2016-04-05 THE BASIS FOR THE NETFLIX FILM STARRING CAREY
MULLIGAN, RALPH FIENNES, AND LILY JAMES A literary adventure that tells the story
of a priceless buried treasure discovered in England on the eve of World War II In
the long, hot summer of 1939, Britain is preparing for war, but on a riverside
farm in Suffolk there is excitement of another kind. Mrs. Pretty, the widowed
owner of the farm, has had her hunch confirmed that the mounds on her land hold
buried treasure. As the dig proceeds, it becomes clear that this is no ordinary
find. This fictional recreation of the famed Sutton Hoo dig follows three months
of intense activity when locals fought outsiders, professionals thwarted amateurs,
and love and rivalry flourished in equal measure. As the war looms ever closer,
engraved gold peeks through the soil, and each character searches for answers in
the buried treasure. Their threads of love, loss, and aspiration weave a common
awareness of the past as something that can never truly be left behind.
The War That Made America Fred Anderson 2006-11-28 The globe's first true world
war comes vividly to life in this "rich, cautionary tale" (The New York Times Book
Review) The French and Indian War -the North American phase of a far larger
conflagration, the Seven Years' War-remains one of the most important, and yet
misunderstood, episodes in American history. Fred Anderson takes readers on a
remarkable journey through the vast conflict that, between 1755 and 1763,
destroyed the French Empire in North America, overturned the balance of power on
two continents, undermined the ability of Indian nations to determine their
destinies, and lit the "long fuse" of the American Revolution. Beautifully
illustrated and recounted by an expert storyteller, The War That Made America is
required reading for anyone interested in the ways in which war has shaped the
history of America and its peoples.
Civil War Wives Carol Berkin 2010 Here are the life stories of three women who
connect us to our national past and provide windows onto a social and political
landscape that is strangely familiar yet shockingly foreign. Berkin focuses on
three “accidental heroes” who left behind sufficient records to allow their voices
to be heard clearly and to allow us to see the world as they did. Though they held
no political power themselves, all three had access to power and unique
perspectives on events of their time. Angelina Grimké Weld, after a painful
internal dialogue, renounced the values of her Southern family's way of life and
embraced the antislavery movement, but found her voice silenced by marriage to
fellow reformer Theodore Weld. Varina Howell Davis had an independent mind and
spirit but incurred the disapproval of her husband, Jefferson Davis, when she
would not behave as an obedient wife. Though ill-prepared and ill-suited for her
role as First Lady of the Confederacy, she became an expert political lobbyist for
her husband's release from prison. Julia Dent Grant, the wife of Ulysses S. Grant,
was a model of genteel domesticity who seemed content with the restrictions of
marriage and motherhood, even though they led to alternating periods of fame and
disgrace, wealth and poverty. Only late in life did she glimpse the price of
dependency. Throughout, Berkin captures the tensions and animosities of the
antebellum era and the disruptions, anxieties, and dislocations generated by the
war and its aftermath. Winner of the 2010 Colonial Dames of America Book Award
A Brilliant Solution Carol Berkin 2003 Shares the story of the Constitutional
Convention in 1787 Philadelphia, detailing the human side of the considerable
ideas, arguments, issues, and compromises that shaped the formation of the U.S.
Constitution and government. Reprint. 20,000 first printing.
Plain, Honest Men Richard Beeman 2009-03-17 In May 1787, in an atmosphere of
crisis, delegates met in Philadelphia to design a radically new form of
government. Distinguished historian Richard Beeman captures as never before the
dynamic of the debate and the characters of the men who labored that historic
summer. Virtually all of the issues in dispute—the extent of presidential power,
the nature of federalism, and, most explosive of all, the role of slavery—have
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continued to provoke conflict throughout our nation's history. This unprecedented
book takes readers behind the scenes to show how the world's most enduring
constitution was forged through conflict, compromise, and fragile consensus. As
Gouverneur Morris, delegate of Pennsylvania, noted: "While some have boasted it as
a work from Heaven, others have given it a less righteous origin. I have many
reasons to believe that it is the work of plain, honest men."
The Summer of 1787 David O. Stewart 2008-05-20 Traces the events of the
Constitutional Convention of 1787 in a historical account that covers such topics
as the fierce conflicts that influenced the writing of the Constitution, the
issues that divided the states, and the contributions of key players.
The History Handbook Carol Berkin 2003 This affordable book teaches students both
basic and history-specific study skills such as how to read primary sources,
research historical topics, and correctly cite sources. The handbook also explores
the use of technology in history courses, giving tips on how to conduct Internet
research, evaluate the credibility of online materials, and correctly cite
nontraditional sources.
Garth Ennis' Battlefields Vol 1 Garth Ennis 2009-03-10 Late summer, 1942. As the
German army smashes deep into Soviet Russia and the defenders of the Motherland
retreat in disarray, a new bomber squadron arrives at a Russian forward airbase.
Its crews will fly flimsy wooden biplanes on lethal night missions over German
lines, risking fiery death as they fling themselves against the invader- but for
these pilots, the consequences of capture will be even worse. For the pilots of
the 599th Night Bomber Regiment are women. In the deadly skies of the Eastern
front, they will become a legend- known, to friend and foe alike, as the Night
Witches. Featuring issues 1-3 of the Night Witches series!
A Brilliant Solution Carol Berkin 2002 Shares the story of the Constitutional
Convention in 1787 Philadelphia, detailing the human side of the considerable
ideas, arguments, issues, and compromises that shaped the formation of the U.S.
constitution and government. 30,000 first printing.
First Generations Carol Berkin 1997-07-01 Indian, European, and African women of
seventeenth and eighteenth-century America were defenders of their native land,
pioneers on the frontier, willing immigrants, and courageous slaves. They were
also - as traditional scholarship tends to omit - as important as men in shaping
American culture and history. This remarkable work is a gripping portrait that
gives early-American women their proper place in history.
Making America Carol Berkin 1999-01-01
Secret Proceedings and Debates of the Convention Robert Yates Assembled at
Philadelphia, in the 1787. For the Purpose of Forming the Constitution of the
United States of America.
Wondrous Beauty Carol Berkin 2014-02-11 From the award-winning historian and
author of Revolutionary Mothers (“Incisive, thoughtful, spiced with vivid
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anecdotes. Don’t miss it.”—Thomas Fleming) and Civil War Wives (“Utterly fresh . .
. Sensitive, poignant, thoroughly fascinating.”—Jay Winik), here is the remarkable
life of Elizabeth Patterson Bonaparte, renowned as the most beautiful woman of
nineteenth-century Baltimore, whose marriage in 1803 to Jérôme Bonaparte, the
youngest brother of Napoleon Bonaparte, became inextricably bound to the
diplomatic and political histories of the United States, France, and England. In
Wondrous Beauty, Carol Berkin tells the story of this audacious, outsized life. We
see how the news of the union infuriated Napoleon and resulted in his banning the
then pregnant Betsy Bonaparte from disembarking in any European port, offering his
brother the threat of remaining married to that “American girl” and forfeiting all
wealth and power—or renouncing her, marrying a woman of Napoleon’s choice, and
reaping the benefits. Jérôme ended the marriage posthaste and was made king of
Westphalia; Betsy fled to England, gave birth to her son and only child, Jérôme’s
namesake, and was embraced by the English press, who boasted that their nation had
opened its arms to the cruelly abandoned young wife. Berkin writes that this
naïve, headstrong American girl returned to Baltimore a wiser, independent woman,
refusing to seek social redemption or a return to obscurity through a quiet
marriage to a member of Baltimore’s merchant class. Instead she was courted by
many, indifferent to all, and initiated a dangerous game of politics—a battle for
a pension from Napoleon—which she won: her pension from the French government
arrived each month until Napoleon’s exile. Using Betsy Bonaparte’s extensive
letters, the author makes clear that the “belle of Baltimore” disdained America’s
obsession with moneymaking, its growing ethos of democracy, and its rigid gender
roles that confined women to the parlor and the nursery; that she sought instead a
European society where women created salons devoted to intellectual life—where she
was embraced by many who took into their confidence, such as Madame de Staël,
Madame Récamier, the aging Marquise de Villette (goddaughter of Voltaire), among
others—and where aristocracy, based on birth and breeding rather than commerce,
dominated society. Wondrous Beauty is a riveting portrait of a woman torn between
two worlds, unable to find peace in either—one a provincial, convention-bound new
America; the other a sophisticated, extravagant Old World Europe that embraced
freedoms, a Europe ultimately swallowed up by decadence and idleness. A stunning
revelation of an extraordinary age.
The Education of John Adams Richard B. Bernstein 2020 This book, a free-standing
companion to Bernstein's 2003 biography Thomas Jefferson, responds to the public
curiosity about Adams, his life, and his work for those intrigued by popularculture portrayals of Adams in the Broadway musical 1776 and the HBO television
miniseries John Adams. As with Bernstein's other work (e.g., The Founding Fathers:
A Very Short Introduction), it is a clear, scholarly, concise, well-written, and
well-researchedaccount of Adams's life, career, and thought addressing anyone
seeking to learn more about him.

3/3

Downloaded from chloeredcarpetsweeps.com on August 11, 2022 by guest

